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18 March 2014
Director Research & Knowledge Exchange Services
University of Strathclyde

Glasgow

rkes@strath.ac.uk
Dear Sirs
We are pleased to enclose documents detailing how to apply for funding from the Cunningham Trust in 2014.  Following a review of the Trust’s activities the trustees have decided to offer three PhD studentships to commence from or after September 2014. These will be for three years and the award will include fees (home/EU rates), stipend and a contribution towards consumables if required.  You will also see that the remit of the Trust has widened.  This replaces the previous project scheme; there is no longer an outline application stage.  The competition is now underway and applications for funding are invited, to be received by 24th May 2014. 

A panel of assessors will be convened and they will make a recommendation to the trustees for funding, with a final decision hopefully by early summer.  The Trust realises that the best PhD candidates may already have accepted places for this coming year so there will be flexibility on when awards will start.  In addition to the quality of science assessors will also note the training environment, any unique benefits that the student will experience and how the studentship would retain the distinctiveness of the Cunningham Trust as a provider of support for innovative research.

Yours faithfully

Kim Falconer
On behalf of The Cunningham Trust
Trustees:- Mr AC Caithness, Dr DM Greenhough,  Dr DJ Corner, Professor H MacDougall, Professor J Ker
Scientific Advisers:- Professor D Harrison
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